
Kent Center School                                     Michelle Mott, Principal _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
9 Judd Avenue, Kent, CT 06757           Phone: 860-927-3537 Fax: 860-927-3925  

 
January 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
Kindergarten registration and screening will be held at Kent Center School on Wednesday, April 1st and 
Thursday, April 2nd. If your child will be 5 years old on or before December 31, 2020, please call the 
KCS office at (860) 927-3537 between 9:00 am and 2:30 pm by Friday​, March 18th ​for an appointment.  
 
You will need to bring – 
·​         ​Your child’s birth certificate 
·​         ​A copy of your child’s most recent physical 
·​         ​Record of immunization 
·​         ​Proof of residency, i.e. current utility bill with name and street address; tax bill from the current year,  
       or a copy of your driver’s license with your street address.  
  
State law requires that all students be immunized against Hepatitis B, chickenpox, rubella, measles, 
mumps, DPT, HIB and polio before entering school. 
 
Our Kindergarten Screening Team will meet with you and your child. Each child will be accompanied by 
a member of our team through speech, motor, basic concepts, vision, and hearing screenings. The 
screening will take approximately 1-1/2 hours. Parents will have time to complete registration papers, 
view the Kindergarten website, and meet informally with other Kindergarten parents. Your child will be 
active so please make sure they have appropriate footwear. 
 
The kindergarten team is Principal Michelle Mott, ​Reading Teacher Lee Sohl,​ Speech Pathologist Tracy 
Bayers, Nurse Betsey Levesque, Kindergarten teachers Kathleen Robey and Valerie Vega, Physical 
Education Teacher Marci Saunders, Special Education Teacher Pam Scribner, Occupational Therapist 
Angie Coleman, School Social Worker Monica Rodriguez, Kindergarten Teaching Assistants Cathleen 
Montemorra and Carol Spelbos, and Reading Assistant Cathy Miller. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you and seeing you and your child. If you have any questions or 
concerns, you may contact me at school. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michelle Mott, Principal 
 
 
It is the policy of Regional School district one that no person shall be excluded from participation in, denied the benefits of, or otherwise 
discriminated against under any program, including employment, because of race, color, religious creed, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity 
or expression,  age, national origin, disability, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut State and/or Federal nondiscrimination laws. 
Inquiries regarding district non-discrimination policies should be directed to the director of Pupil Services, 236 Warren Turnpike Road, Falls 
Village, CT 06031, 860-824-5639, ext. 4 



 


